From: <u>Karen Weber</u>

To: tommccormick@mac.com; agenda comments

Cc: Weber Mark

Subject: [EXTERNAL] YES! To the Beach!!

Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 6:01:38 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern -

We just found out about the meeting from our neighbor. Not sure why we weren't notified!

We are in FAVOR of the City of Shoreline acquiring the Beach property in question at the south end of 27th Ave NW. This access is quite instrumental to our community, particularly the nearby neighbors. It was a complete travesty when the north end access was closed after the new homes were built. We felt terribly robbed! Being able to WALK easily to the beach is important. We leave our cars at home. The elder folks need this access, as doing the hills just isn't possible for many of them. I've made good friends with people who live on 27th (aka Apple Tree Lane), so I have an easy time walking there, but I know many who have been hassled. That's not good or neighborly. We don't want to be harassed for walking on "private property" which should be public. The bridge was quite expensive, as I recall. I don't believe it was only to benefit the folks on Apple Tree Lane, but all of us.

Please secure the south Beach for us AND maybe consider a small trail or tunnel to reopen access to the North as well!!

Thank you!

Karen and Mark Weber

Sent from my iPhone. Please ignore/excuse any spelling or grammatical errors. Siri is sensitive.